

Brockley Rise Forest Hill London SE23 1NH Tel: 020 8690 1416

Fax: 020 8690 6349

Email: admin@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk Website: www.stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk

'Our Best at all Times'

Headteacher: Mrs Mitzi Nichol

8 December 2023

Dear Parent and Carers

As part of our Science unit; Living Things and Their Habitats, we have booked a wonderful trip to The Horniman Museum on **Wednesday 17th January 2024**, where we will be leaving at 9am and will return for the end of the school day. You will be able to give permission for this trip via your child's Parent Pay account.

All children should be in full school uniform and dressed appropriately for the weather.

Please ensure, if required, that your child has their asthma pump/Epi pens with them just in case. Your child should come to school with a healthy packed lunch on the day of the trip. All lunches should not include any fizzy drinks, sweets or products containing nuts. As we provide free school meals, please could you let us know if you would like a school packed lunch provided for you no later than **Tuesday**, **19 December 2023**.

Although we are as inclusive as possible, any pupil who is not following the school rules within school may lose the opportunity to take part in this trip.

Lastly, if you would like to help out on this trip, please could you email the Y5 team on Y5@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk.

Thank you for your continued support.

Y5 Team















